
The Big Question: The Romans- How have the Romans influenced our lives today? 

  

I like to explore I like Maths I like English 
I like being 

creative 

I like being 

kind and 

helpful 

Time to get 

physical! 

Strengthen 

your 

learning 

 
When was the first 
Roman invasion of 

Britain? 

 
What are the names of 

the coins and notes 
that we have in our 

money system? 

 
Who was Julius Caesar?  

Write 5 facts. 

 
Produce a sketch of a 
Roman soldier.  Think 
about the clothing and 
armour he would be 
wearing and what he 

would use for 
protection. 

 
Spend a day with a 

member of your 
family doing all of 

their favourite 
activities. 

Go for a walk in 
your local area.  
Draw a map of 

where you went and 
what you saw. 

Is there anything 
new in your local 

area at this time of 
year? 

Deepen 

your 

learning 

 
On a map locate the 
path of the Roman 
invasion through 

Europe. 
 
 

 
Make a list of 5 
different toys or 

products you would 
like, find out the price 
of the items and order 

them in ascending 
order of their cost 

 
Create a leaflet about 

Pompeii. 
 

How does it link to 
Mount Vesuvius and the 

great eruption of 
AD79?  

 
Look at Roman mosaic 

patterns. 
 
 

Find out how they were 
made and what they 

were used to decorate. 

Help out at home in 
a different way 

each week of the 
half term. 

You could vacuum, 
or wash up after a 
meal, or dust and 
polish a room in 

your house. 
What other jobs 

could you? 

Find out about a 
famous fitness coach 

and create a fact 
file about them. 
What are their 

reasons for being an 
exercise coach and 
why do you think it 
is important to be 
active each day? 

 

Take the 

mission! 

Investigate Julius 
Caesar and Claudius.  

What are the 
similarities and 

differences about them 
and how did they 
contribute to the 

successful invasion of 
Britain? 

If a computer costs 
£123 and you are given 
£8 pocket money each 
week, how many weeks 
will you need to save 
your pocket money to 

be able to buy it?  
 

Do you know how 
many months it would 
take you to save that 
amount of money? 

Imagine you are a 
Roman soldier and you 
have been involved in 

the conquest at 
Hadrian’s Wall. 

 
What did you witness? 
What part did you play 

in the conquest? 
 

Write a report giving 
details of the conquest.  

 
Create a 3D model of a 

Roman Shield. 
 

Explain how you have 
made it and the 

materials that you have 
used. 

 

Make a surprise gift 
or a meal for a 
member of your 
family.  Take 

pictures to show 
what you have 

made. 
Can you write 

about the reason 
you chose to make 

a gift for this 
person? 

 
What is your 

favourite sport?  
Why is it your 

favourite and how 
will this sport keep 
you fit and healthy?  



 


